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Coming up next week 
Learning focused 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

Maths: 3D shapes and their properties 
History: Julius Ceasars’s attempted 
invasion in 55 – 54BC 
Jigsaw: Relationships 
Music: Drumming lessons 

Mathletics: 4 – 5 a week 
TTRS 
Reading – 5 times a week 
Termly Homework TBC 
 

 

A very busy couple of weeks back to school. But the children have all settled in well and are 
ready to complete their final terms of Year 5.  

During maths this fortnight, the children have looked at statistics and been able to read and 
interpret different graphs ad charts. After completing statistics, the children have now moved 
onto geometry and looking at measuring and drawing angles.  

During English this term, the children will be studying the book Varmints (one of our 50 Best 
Reads). The children enjoyed the book and could draw out lots of information from it. They then 
practiced their balanced argument skills using different scenarios. 

In science this term, the children are looking at Life Cycles. They drew upon knowledge from Year 
2 and 3 to help them with this. This week, we looked at life processes and how all living things 
need to display these 7 processes (also known as MRS GREN). 

Of course, our overarching theme this term is Romans. After a successful WOW Day, where the 
children dressed as Romans, did Roman maths, and had a Roman banquet. The children are now 
learning all about the history of the Roman Empire. 

The children have been unfortunate enough to have me for French this term! Luckily, Mrs 
Dimery has done such a good job with them, I feel as though they are teaching me! 

Key dates coming up: 

Schoolastic Book Fair Tuesday 30th April – Friday 3rd May 

Year 5 Pedestrian Training (online session) – Wednesday 1st May 

Year 5 Pedestrian Training (practical session) – Thursday 2nd May 


